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From the Business Meeting 
 
Six sewing machines and sergers were given to ASC for parts since they were no usable. We have 5 used 
machines and 2 new sergers at the warehouse that can be lent out. There also is a Sew Steady extension 
table if anyone can use it.  The cutout space for the sewing machine is 7” X 11” and the height is 1”. 
 
Rachmi Patel from the Lilburn workshop and Donna Ashbrook a potential volunteer visited the meeting. 
 
We received thank you cards from the Tennessee group and a recipient of a layette. The Tennessee 
group is making baby and children’s clothes from the fabric they received. 
 
Fabric world has picked up all the fabric we had for them and we are out of the extra units. We still have 
4 storage units. 
 
We had another large donation of yarn that has been packaged into 16 bags. We appreciate those that 
will use this donated yarn. We will still buy yarn for afghans and sweaters, booties and hats while we 
have the money. Both the packages of donated yarn and the Pound of love are should be available. 
Carolyn was able to get a discount on yarn that was on sale. 
 
We gave out 39 layettes (1133 items) and 9 burials for July. Northeast Georgia Medical Center is 
renovating and they do not have room to store the bags so their numbers are down. 
 
Mariann will buy some white fabric and lace for burial envelopes, because we are out of fabric for them. 
 
For September we will not have a Business Meeting because the first Monday is Labor Day. Pre-pack will 
be August 26, at 9 AM and we will pack the bags on Wednesday, September 2 at 9 AM. 

 

Needs for next month 

Sleepers 
Large tote bags 
Quilts 
Changing pads 

 
Upcoming Meetings 
August 
Pre-Pack will be July 29, 9:00 AM, at Your Extra Attic, 130 Peachtree Industrial Blvd. Sugar Hill. 

Business Meeting will be August 3, 10:15 AM at Atlanta Sewing Center, 2148 Duluth Hwy., Duluth 

September 



 
 
 
 
Pre-Pack will be August , 26 at 9:00 AM, at Your Extra Attic, 130 Peachtree Industrial Blvd. Sugar Hill. 

There will be no Business Meeting. We will pack layettes on September 2, at 9:00 AM.2, at 9:00 AM. 

 


